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THANK YOU
Thank you yo Keith St. Amant and ProSpec Technologies Inc. on their quick work
fixing the brine pump. With them, we were able to save the ice and the season! 

LEARN TO CURL SUCCESS!
Our first learn to curl program has come to an end. We had 30 participants register for

the program and a handful of members drop by to practice their skills. Overall, the
program was a great success! We would like to thank all the amazing coaches - Ami

Hendry, Emma Lalonde, Cassie Pacanero, Jason Lefaive, Keith St.Amant, Dave
Henderson, Dave Dalrymple, Amanda Legace, Chris Foley, Janis Foley, Dale Lamb,

Celeste Leblanc, & Olivia Lalonde - who dedicated their Friday evenings to help make
this program a success.  We hope to run more programs like this in the future!

UPCOMING EVENTS
Social League

Starts Friday, December 1 at 7:00 pm
Tag draw. All welcome (non-members & 1 league members subject to sparing fee)

Pea Soup
March 7-9, 2024

$440/ team. Register online

Pig Tail  
Saturday, January 27, 2024

$300/ team. Sheet Registration
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